From: London, Sarah

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 4:58 PM
To: Paul Heintz <paul@sevendaysvt.com>
Subject: Josh Diamond Records

Dear Paul,

In further response to your public record act request dated April 10, 2017, attached please find the records of Josh
Diamond. One paragraph has been redacted as an attorney-client communication and work product pursuant to 1 VSA
317(c)(3) and (4). In addition, Josh Diamond has records that have previously been identified as withheld as attorney-
client communications and work product pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(3) and (4) — email communications from me to Josh
and Bill Griffin regarding legal advice | have provided on public record act requests and a draft response letter, and a
communication between John Treadwell and the Attorney General regarding legal advice on a public record act
request. Josh also has a copy of the Chris Curtis April 7 email regarding work in the Public Protection Division that you
have already received with redactions. If you feel records or information have been withheld in error, you may appeal
within the Attorney General’s Office. Specifically with respect to the Josh Diamond emails, if you wish to appeal, you
may contact the Attorney General.

Thanks,
Sarah

Sarah London
Chief, General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
Vermont Attorney General’s Office



